
May 14, 2024 
 
 
Dear Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health 
Committee,  
 
I am writing to voice my support of House Bill 73 - The Dave & Angie Patient and 
Health Provider Protection Act. 
 
This bill will protect access to life saving drugs prescribed by doctors, both from 
outpatient pharmacies and while admitted into a hospital.   
 
This bill will prohibit licensing boards from taking action against one’s health 
provider if they speak out about drug or vaccine risks or suggest alternative 
treatment options. 
 
This bill will prohibit the World Health Organization from having any jurisdiction in 
the state of Ohio. 
 
I implore you to vote YES on HB 73. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Kasner 
Wadsworth, Ohio 
 


